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Upcoming Events: 

 May 4—Dirt Day 

 May 8—Board of Directors 

meeting, Shawnee Library, 

7PM 

 June 8—Association Garage 

Sale 

 July 10—Board of Directors 

meeting, Shawnee Library, 

7PM 

 July 27—Assoc. Picnic 

 August 3—Association    

Second Chance Garage Sale 

 September 11—Board of  

Directors meeting, Shawnee 

Library, 7PM 

 September 27—Chalk the 

Block, Fort4Fitness 

May 2019 

The most-asked question 

every year is: “when are 

the Garage Sales?” 

 

Southwood Park will have 

two again this year on 

June 8 and August 3. 
 

The Association will place 

ads in Fort Wayne News-

papers and post signs 

around the neighborhood.  

You should post balloons 

or a sign in front of your 

house on those Saturdays 

to let buyers know you are 

participating.  Avoid    

placing signs in the public 

right-of-way, especially on 

major streets outside the 

neighborhood. Doing so is 

illegal, and signs are often 

confiscated by “sign        

patrol vigilantes” in other 

neighborhoods. 

 

It’s a great way to make 

space in the garage or 

basement, earn a little 

pocket cash, and get out 

and meet your neighbors!   

Important  

Contacts 
Emergencies: 911  

FWPD Desk Sergeant 

(anything not an      

emergency): 427-1222 

APS Security Patrol for 

home vacation checks:    

747-7700                                 

Dues questions: call Above 

& Beyond at 490-2226 or                               

cassie_abcm@frontier.com. 

City-related questions 

(code violations, trash and 

recycling problems, street 

lights out, potholes): 311 

Nuisance fires: 911 

Other questions: e-mail   

Southwood_Park@yahoo.com 

Every year since 1978, the 

Association has purchased 

quality soil for residents to 

use in their gardens, flower 

pots, and yards. This is our 

41st year helping Southwood 

Park gardeners! On May 4th, 

we are having quality tri-mix 

peat soil from Felger’s Peat 

Moss delivered. Delivery 

time is planned 7-10AM. All 

you have to do is take your 

wheelbarrow to the sites and 

get what you need! 

 

If there is a weather-related 

delay, we will announce plans 

on Facebook and our web-

site. The rain date is May 11. 

 

There are three dirt sites: 
Indiana Avenue at Maxine Drive;  

South Wayne Avenue at Maple 

Grove Avenue; and 

Sunset Drive at Crestwood Drive 

(the triangular island) 
 

Dirt is for Historic South-

wood Park homes only! No 

dumping. Please take only 

what you need, and be    

considerate of other     

neighbors.  Don’t be a “dirt 

hog!” 

Digging,        

Detours,       

and Driving 
Work on the Deep Rock  

Tunnel combined sewer    

project will move to Rudisill 

and Old Mill about June 1.  

(Google ‘Mamajo Fort Wayne’ 

for more information.) That 

means that intersection will 

be closed for at least 15 

months! 

 

The detour for Foster Park 

and the neighborhood will 

officially be Lexington and 

Fairfield Avenues.  We expect 

there will be many people 

searching for their own    

magical “northwest passage” 

to beat the detour.   Expect 

confused drivers and unusual 

traffic for the duration. 

 

The majority of drivers will 

be—just as now—folks from 

our neighborhood.   

 Please give yourself 

extra time.   

 Please keep your 

speed down. 

 Don’t try to “beat the 

light”. 

The Association will purchase 

a number of “Drive Like Your 

Kids Live Here” signs.  If you 

want one, contact a board 

member or email           

southwood_park@yahoo.com. 

Thanks! 
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